
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Caregivers, 
 
We are pleased to announce that Springbank Secondary College has secured the Adelaide 
Institute of Hospitality to deliver the Certificate I in Hospitality course in 2025. 
 
The program will focus on practical skills, emphasizing hands-on training to ensure 
readiness for real-world hospitality environments. It offers flexibility, making it suitable 
for a wide range of learners. Additionally, the program provides industry insights by 
exposing participants to the operational aspects of the hospitality industry, offering a 
broad understanding of different career paths and roles. 
 
The course details are as follows: 
Delivery Location: Springbank Secondary College  
Dates and Time: Wednesday 8.35am – 3.00pm beginning on the 23rd July 2025.  
SACE Details: Stage 1 - 15 SACE credits  
Fees: $600  
 
Selection Process 
Your child either completed the recent immersion workshop and/or indicated on their 
subject choice form that they would like to complete the Certificate I in Hospitality. If this is 
still the case, please complete the tear off section below, along with the attached 
commitment to pay form (if not already completed), and return both to Mr Jarrod Jones. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Jarrod Jones 
Senior Leader Operations, SACE, VET and Pathways 
 
 

 
 
 

Student name:  
 
Parent / Carer name:  
 
Unique Student Identifier (USI number):  
As this is a VET course, a Unique Student Identifier number is required. If you don’t have  
a USI number already, you can apply for one at www.usi.gov.au 
 
Parent / Carer Signature:   
 
  

 

http://www.usi.gov.au/

